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Comments for Public Posting: The Cecil Hotel is a residential hotel protected by both the
Wiggins Settlement and the Residential Hotel Ordinance. All 600
units were recently covenanted for 55 years as permanent
affordable housing. The Cecil Hotel cannot be used as temporary
shelter, it must be leased up with permanent tenants. Any leases
created under a master lease agreement must be for full tenancy,
and not transitional use.



